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Supporting New Hampshire Educators  
 
  

Concord, NH – Senator Carrie Gendreau (R-Littleton), issued the following statement on the 
passage of Senate Bills 140 and 218, helping to strengthen the educator workforce:   
 
“Ensuring our children have the best education they can get is a top priority for every parent,” stated 
Senator Gendreau.  
 
“To make sure that becomes a reality, we must have excellent teachers to work in our schools. SB140 
and 218 will help us recruit this valuable workforce, and make sure they have professional development 
opportunities.” 
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